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We have been learning all about school, and where we will be 
going to school.  We have learnt that some people will be 
going to Brampton whilst others are going to a different school 
or are moving away.   
 

Something Special 
 

 

Next Friday is the Leavers' Farm trip to West Lodge Rural Centre. 
Here are some reminders: 

 
 Doors will be open from 8.45am  

 Please drop off as normal at the gate / pegs (please do not 
come into the classroom) 
 

  
 No coat (Brambles provide waterproof) 

 No hat (Brambles provide) 

 No snack (Brambles provide a biscuit) 

 No packed lunch (included in cost) 

 No water bottle (included in cost) 
 

 
 Please apply suncream prior to dropping off 

 Staff will put wellies on if the farm recommend 
 
If you need to contact Brambles on the day, please contact the school 
office who will be able to contact Brambles staff.   
 
During the trip staff will apply suncream after lunch if required.   
 
There will be a buffet style lunch of assorted sandwiches; fruit, etc so 
there will be choice for everyone. A biscuit will be given for morning 
snack and a mini milk ice-lolly will be given for afternoon snack.  Staff 
will also carry water for each child. 
 
Brambles staff will take photos during the trip and they will be put up 
on the window the following week. 
 
If you would like to, you are very welcome to wave the children off 
from the green.  Please don’t wait on the path as Brambles will use it 
to board the children on the coach. 

 

 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

Stories: People in the community; Teachers by 
Acorn 
My world; My Day by Siobhan Dodds 

 

Song:  This is the way we go to school  
 

Rhyme: Starting School 

 

We welcomed the Brambles new deputy this 
week. Miss Maxine is a qualified and 
experienced Early Years Practitioner.  Miss 
Emma is back, and Miss Jenna will be staying to 
help with some 1:1 and small group work.   We 
also have Cameron, Faye and Harriet from 
Hinchingbrooke for their work experience this 
week and next week. 

Friday 15th June 
Leavers’ trip to West Lodge Rural Farm  

 
Friday 15th June at 2pm 

PTA Meeting 
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